
Submitter: Kathy Cooper 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

Ranked Choice Voting is confusing and complicated and will result in much LOWER 

turnout of voters. This has been shown where it is already in use. RCV requires more 

handling of ballots and will result in more chain of custody issues and more 

adjudication issues. It will redirect and redistribute votes which is unethical. A HUGE 

NO to HB 2004!!! 


